Hi, 

My apologies for the late reply. We started accepting applications from this week onwards. 
Kindly note that we will be only accepting the post graduate students from your agency as we already have active agents recruiting undergraduate students for this program. As of now, we have a set cap from SLC and we cannot recruit more students than the limit. In future, if this cap is removed and we need to recruit more undergraduate students, I will let you know.
